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February 14, 2019

Honorable Michael P. Victorino

Mayor, County of Maui APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL
200 South High Strest
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For Transmittal to: /M"“L-a P ]hl/ﬂln

Honorable Riki Hokama, Chair

Healthy Families and Communities Committee
Maui County Council

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Hokama:

SUBJECT: OVERVIEW OF THE DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION
(HFC-13(1))

Our department is in receipt of your letter of request dated February 4, 2019 requesting
information relating to tree trimming on the mauka side of the roadway near Papalaua Wayside
Park as well as whether the area is included in the Department's annual contracts for tree
trimming. Please be advised that the trees that are currently being trimmed are being done by a
contractor through the Hawaii Army National Guard as this area is under their jurisdiction and
not our department.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at Ext. 7230.
Sincerely,
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KARLA H. PETERS
Acting Director of Parks and Recreation

c: John L. Buck, Deputy Director
Kaso Ah Sau, Chief of Recreation
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